
Greetings Parents!!!!

We are half way through the 1st marking period. This week, you should have received
a progress report to show how your scholar is progressing. Please continue to be
informed by frequently logging in to your parent portal account to monitor your
scholar’s progress. 

This past weekend, our PTA participated in the Pinellas PCTA Fall Workshop. There
was quite a bit of information that was shared.  We are hoping to build a bigger and
stronger PTA this year.  We will be having our general meetings every other month.
The board will meet monthly. Our PTA will be having its first general meeting of this
year on September 28th at 5:00 pm. in the Media Center. Please plan to join us as we
discuss upcoming events and choose our officers for this year. This is a very small
commitment, and we can’t do this work without you. 

On November 15th, 2023 we will be hosting the Great American Teach In. This is
where community speakers come out to share their careers with our scholars. If you
are interested in speaking or have a friend or family member that would like to speak,
please contact our Family Community Liaison, Mrs. Sanders at 727-893-1815. 

Our Skating Party was rescheduled for Tuesday September 19th. Students need to be
picked up at the school at 5:45 p.m. 

Your partner in education,
Principal Dixon
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September
19th   Astro Skate Party 
            Pickup at 5:45pm
22nd  Pastries with the Principal
            9:00 a.m. in the Media Center
25th   No School for students
28th   PTA Meeting @5:00pm in Media
            Center
28th   Title 1 Annual Meeting/Open 
            House 6pm Cafeteria

PreK parents, please remember that
spaces 1-3 in the car circle are
designated for your parking. Please
do not park in spaces 4-8 and leave
your vehicle. Thank you for helping
us keep the flow of our car line.
 Parents, mark your calendars for
Oct. 9 at 10:00 a.m. This will be
our Ribbon cutting ceremony for
our UNiMart. The UniMart is our
onsite pantry for the Mt. Vernon
Community.



More news that you can use...

Parents, are you interested in earning $20 per hour to tutor our K-2 scholars with learning
gaps? This wonderful opportunity comes with paid training and paid Level 2 clearance. If
you are interested, please contact our Learning Specialist, Ms. Jones at 727-893-1815 Ext.
2014. 


